Dear Fitness Center Members,

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to your health and safety, we
are implementing enhanced cleaning protocols in our fitness center.

Enhanced Cleaning Measures

Increased frequency of cleaning and sanitizing all equipment and high-touch surfaces.
Use of hospital-grade disinfectants and sanitizing solutions.

Hand sanitizing stations placed throughout the facility.

Regular deep cleaning procedures conducted during off-hours.

Staff training on best practices for maintaining cleanliness.

We encourage all members to do their part by practicing good hygiene, such as wiping down
equipment before and after use and washing hands regularly.

Your health and safety are our top priorities, and we appreciate your cooperation during this
time.

Thank Youl!

We look forward to seeing you in the gym.
Best regards,

The Management Team



